
Sreekrishna College, Guruvayur 

Department of History 

 

On 3rd October 2024, a Peace Rally was organized to commemorate Gandhi Jayanthi, the 155th 

birth anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi, the Father of the Nation. The event aimed to promote the 

Gandhian  ideals of peace. The rally commenced at 10:00 AM, with students and teachers, at the 

starting point. The participants, dressed in white, carried placards and banners with slogans like 

"Non-violence is our strength," and "Peace begins with us”. The program began with a short 

prayer and floral tributes to Mahatma Gandhi's portrait. A keynote address by the Principal 

highlighted Gandhi’s legacy and the importance of his principles in today's world. The rally 

proceeded along a 1-kilometer route through the main street. It was marked by enthusiastic 

chants of peace slogans and singing of patriotic songs. Participants also distributed pamphlets 

containing Gandhi's teachings to bystanders, encouraging them to adopt a peaceful lifestyle. 

 


